
 

From The Headmaster  

The Green Gazette                   Thursday 7
th

 March 2024 

INFO AND REMINDERS 
SWIMMING – It’s been bought to our attention that a number of the younger children are finding the swimming 
pool too cold. We’ve been in contact with Clements Hall on the temperatures of the water and they’ve reassured us 
that it is legally the correct temperature and is tested every hour to ensure this.  
If this is something that your child has been struggling with, they are able to wear a black rash vest to swimming. 
 
RECEPTION TWOTREE ISLAND – Tomorrow, Friday 8th March Reception are taking a trip down to Twotree Island to 
explore their local habitats. Please can you send your child into school in full uniform, along with their school coat 
and wellies as it may be muddy. 
 
RECEPTION HORSE RIDING – FRIDAY 15TH MARCH 
The enrichment afternoon is on the same day as the class photos so can all reception children come to school in full 
uniform and bring in their full PE kit to change into after the photo. They will need nothing else apart from their 
school coat and welly boots. 
 
A fantastic effort from the whole school today for WORLD BOOK DAY 2024 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

EASTER BONNET COMPETITON 
Our annual Easter Bonnet Competition begins on Monday 4th March. All children from Nursery to 

Year 6 are invited to create their Easter Bonnet at home and bring into school. All designs must 
be in by Friday 22nd March.  

The Easter parade that parents will be invited to attend in the playground (weather permitting) 
will be held on Monday 25th March further details tbc. 

Please try and use Eco-Friendly materials where possible to promote sustainability. 
 

 
RESIDENTIAL TRIP – Return slip and deposit is to be made no later than 8th March.  
 
PARENT TIES – We have made a small order of adult Saint Pierre ties. They will be held in the office, available for 
purchase for £15 each if you wish to own the smartest tie on the market! 
 

 
 
Saint Pierre Staff 3 Peak Challenge  
3 Peaks in 3 Days in aid of Leukaemia UK  
In April, 8 members of staff will take on The National 3 Peak Challenge to raise money for a charity that’s close to 
Saint Pierre’s heart. Mr Lane, Miss Hoffman, Miss Partner, Miss Sweeney, Miss Hannaway, Miss Aldridge, Miss 
Christian and Mr Singleton will all be trekking 26 miles climbing the mountains of Snowdon, Scaffel Pike and Ben 
Nevis and hope to raise as much money as possible. If you are able, any 
donations would be gratefully received by following the link. 
peter spencer-lane is fundraising for Leukaemia UK (justgiving.com) 
 

 
Upcoming Events:  

• Fri 8th March – PTFA Mothers Day Gift Sale 

• Fri 15th March – Kittle Class Photos 
                                            Reception Enrichment Experience 

• Mon 18th March – Assessment Week Begins  

• Weds 20th March – Infant Music Festival (KS1) 
                                   Years 1-6 Parents’ evening meetings 4-6pm 

• Thurs 21st March – Years 1-6 Parents’ evening meetings 6-8pm 

• Fri 22nd March – Easter Bonnet Comp Closed 
                              Floristry Enrichment Experience  
                              School Council Meeting (lunchtime) 

• Mon 25th March – Spring Production (5:30-8pm) 
                                  Easter Bonnet Parade (time tbc) 
 

 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/saint-pierre-3peaks

